
 

Tuesday, November 7, 2023 
 Can You Help Us? 

Dear Pastor, 
 
 
"Can you help us?" I (Daniel) was asked this question this past summer by the Chair of the Speaker's Task Force 
Human Trafficking. 
 
I was thrilled I could answer, "Yes, we can help you and will be honored 
to do so!" 
 
Wisconsin Family Council’s Church Ambassador Network ministers to 
elected officials as persons, shepherds (leaders), and as community 
partners. With this request for help on this task force, we are blessed with 
an amazing opportunity to minister to Wisconsin legislators as shepherds 
and as partners through the creation of a white paper on human 
trafficking. 
 
Through this paper we will highlight how Scripture speaks to the issue of 
human trafficking and also how churches and ministries around 
Wisconsin are advancing the gospel through combating human 
trafficking. We are grateful that these governing authorities see a need to 
impact our state on this important and timely issue. 
  
Bible-believing and teaching churches have an important role in showing 
individuals and society the roots of problems. We believe this current 
request for help is an excellent opportunity for churches also to speak on 
the issue of pornography. We know there is a correlation between men 
experiencing freedom in Christ from the issue of pornography and the 
demand for human trafficking decreasing. Because of this we will also be introducing a white paper on the issue of 
pornography. 
  
As we seek to speak to government officials on behalf of evangelical churches throughout the state on issues such as 
human trafficking and pornography, we need your help. Can you help us by letting us know if your church has a 
ministry emphasis in either of these areas or if your church supports a ministry combating pornography or 
human trafficking? 
 
Thank you for your partnership. We pray God will use churches like yours to bring freedom to Wisconsin and its 
citizens on the issues of human trafficking and pornography. 
 
In Christ, 

  
 
 P.S. This week, we encourage you to join us by praying for Representative LaKeshia Myers (Milwaukee), 
Representative Joel Kitchens (Sturgeon Bay), and Representative Amanda Nedweski (Pleasant Prairie). 


